
 

 

 

Notice of Intent to Adopt  

Mitigated Negative Declaration   

Plumas County 2020 Regional Transportation Plan 

  

 

Notice is given that this project, as mitigated, will not have a significant adverse effect on the environment.   

  

The project is the 2020 Regional Transportation Plan 

 

The proposed project is the adoption and implementation of the 2020 Plumas County Regional 

Transportation Plan (RTP). The Plumas County Transportation Commission (PCTC), as the designated 

Regional Transportation Planning Agency (RTPA), is required by State law to prepare the RTP and 

transmit it to the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) every four years. The RTP is required 

to be developed as per State legislation, Government Code §65080 et seq. of Chapter 2.5. The last full 

Plumas County RTP update was adopted in 2011. 

 

This document is proposed to be adopted at the Plumas County Transportation Commission Meeting on 

January 27, 2020 at 1:30 PM in the Plumas County Department of Public Works Conference Room 

located at 1834 E. Main Street, Quincy.  This document has been filed with Plumas County Department 

of Public Works and is available for inspection and review at: 

 

Plumas County Department of Public Works 

1834 E. Main Street 

Quincy, CA  95971 

 

The review period for this document is from December 11, 2019 through January 9, 2020.  Written 

comments concerning this document will be accepted through the last day of the review period.  The  

  

For further information, please contact: James Graham, Senior Environmental Planner at Plumas County 

Public Works Department, 1834 E. Main Street, Quincy, CA 95971 

 

Phone: (530) 283-6169 or email at jimgraham@countyofplumas.com. 
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